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District Awards Grant Funds for Solid Waste Removal to Nipomo Chamber of Commerce 

 
At its September 14th Regular meeting the District’s Board of Directors approved to award Nipomo Chamber of Commerce 

grant funds in the amount of $1,980 for continued solid waste removal with the Cal Trans Adopt-a-Highway program.   

The Nipomo Chamber of Commerce requested the grant funds to continue cleanup along CA Highway 101 one mile north of 

the Santa Maria Bridge and one mile south of Tefft Street. The grant will fund the program for twelve months. 

Chamber Executive Director, Amber Wilson, stated “the Nipomo Chamber of Commerce has been working with the NCSD 

for over three years now to partner in the removal of solid waste from the streets of our community. The NCSD’s generous 

grant has created a considerable difference in the beautification of our town.”  

The Board agreed these were funds well spent producing multilayered community benefit. 

Next Scheduled Board Meeting: Wednesday, September 28th, 2016, 9AM, District Jon S. Seitz Board Room 148 South 

Wilson, Nipomo. 

For more information please contact the Nipomo Community Services District at 929-1133, info@ncsd.ca.gov or visit 

www.ncsd.ca.gov.  

 
### 

 
Established in 1965 to meet the health and sanitation needs of the local community, Nipomo Community Services is pleased to 
provide a wide variety of services throughout its district including the provision of water, sewer, and waste management services as 
well as lighting and drainage in limited areas. The mission of Nipomo Community Services District is to provide its customers with 
reliable, quality, and cost-effective services now and in the future. 
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